A meeting was held in the G reely Public School, on April 10th, 1957, for the purpose of organizing a branch of the Women's Institute. This meeting was organized by Mrs. Kenneth Davidson, the District President.

These first officers were.-

President, - Mrs. Rescee Brewne.

!st. Vice, - Mrs. Walter Shadbett.

2nd Vice, - Mrs. V. James Gough.

Sec. Treas. - Mrs. Milton Payne.

Dist. Director, - Mrs. Allen Baird.

## EVENTS.

We started spensering our first 4H G irls' Homemaking Club, in 1 958-9. New, we spenser two Clubs and are very pleased with the good results.

Each year, we take a bus trip to a specific Canadian Industry, in the "Golden Triangle" of the Ottawa Valley. This outing is spensored by members of our Canadian Industries Convenership and has afforded us the opportunity to visit other Women's Institute branches.



OUR FIRST 4H GIRLS CLUB MEMBERS, in 1958- 59.

Left to right, - Valerie Potvin; Francis Lalende; Leaders, Mrs. Allen Baird and Mrs. Harland Smiley; Janice Eggens and Susan Browne.